
 

 

Friday 27th November 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

At Shirley Infant School we value the input you have as parents and guardians 

to our children’s learning and development. We recognise the importance of the 

learning that takes place outside school hours, through the different interests 

and hobbies that children enjoy and love to hear about the broad range of 

successes and accomplishments they make on a day to day basis. 

So that we don’t miss the important steps forward 

that each child makes, and so that we can more 

fully reflect the children’s development 

throughout their Reception Year, we would like to 

invite you to fill in a Wow Moment to record 

anything you feel proud of throughout the term. 

We like to hear about all things such as staying in 

their own bed all night, participating in a family 

celebration to writing or number work at home, or 

learning a brand new skill! 
 

We will give you a focus related to our current work for your Wow moments 

but if anything else really spectacular happen don’t hesitate to tell us!  

The first focus we would love you to look for is any reliable counting of actions 

or objects, number recognition in the environment or writing of numbers.  

 

Wow moments will be available on google classrooms, teachers will check here 

regularly and celebrate the wow moments with the whole class.  

We look forward to hearing about all the spectacular things the children do 

away from school.  
 

Thank you for your continued support, 

The Year R Team  


